Kirkby High School Wellbeing Newsletter

KIRKBY HIGH SCHOOL





Kirkby High School are delighted with the number of families we have been able to support last academic year with our pantry cupboard. With the support of MCKS Charitable Foundation UK, we are able to continue with the Kirkby High School Pantry Cupboard this year. The aim is to provide our families with store cupboard essentials at no cost at all. We have supplied families with items such as cereals, cereal bars, biscuits, long-life milk, part-baked bread, tinned items, noodles, pasta, pasta sauce and toiletries. Get in touch or just turn up. The pantry cupboard will run each Thursday from 3.15pm—4.15pm from September.

Contact: Mrs Rigby on 0151 477 8710



This year we have been fortunate to receive funding for a Tesco Stronger Starts grant. This means that each week we will

providing our students with free fruit and vegetables at break and lunchtimes.

We can also provide families with recipe bags containing all the ingredients you will need to make delicious, healthy vegetable dish at home. If you are interest in receiving a recipe bag contact Mrs Rigby on 0151 477 8710



Mental Health and Online Safeguarding Training Opportunities

We have exciting opportunities for parents and carers to access online training in topics covering mental health and online safeguarding. The training can be completed at home, on a laptop or phone and can be a quick 5 minute summary or a half hour session, depending on your chosen topic. The training will give you up to date information on understanding mental health and new technology. This will support you to support your child at home. Contact Mrs Rigby for further information 0151 477 8710

All you need to do is download the National College app and contact Mrs Rigby to get your unique login ...Enjoy!!

SAFEGUARDING

Safeguarding at Kirkby High School

"There is a strong culture of safeguarding at the school. Teachers know pupils and their families well." Ofsted 2022

Safeguarding is much more than child protection at Kirkby High School. We ensure that the school is a calm and welcoming place and that students are happy and safe. All adults are trained to respond to safeguarding concerns. We also deliver lessons for students to have the knowledge and skills to keep themselves safe, including keeping safe online.



The end of summer can bring a rollercoaster of feelings for children and for adults too! Whether children are starting school for the first time or just moving into a new class, a little support can make all the difference

Help and support is available.

Support for families as Kirkby High School

As our students started the new school year, Kirkby High School would like to remind families that support is available for those who need it. Whilst many children will be looking forward to being back with their friends, starting or returning to school can be a challenging time. For parents and carers, this can be a financially daunting time also. We can help with the cost of living crisis and provide food parcels from our "Food Hub", access to pre-loved uniform and advice on health and wellbeing.

Contact Mrs Rigby for further information—0151 477 8710